
Sharon; 
 
As time permits I need the following Legistar communications sent to the 
common council: 
 
 
The Fire Chief requests to meet with the proper committee to request that the 
Mayor and City Clerk be authorized and directed to enter into a professional 
services agreement for one year with J.H. Meyer and Associates for consulting 
services relating to the Wisconsin Regional Hazardous Materials Response 
Team based out of Racine.   The cost of the one year extension is $6,000.  
Funding is available in account 268.000.5610 – State Haz Mat Consulting Fees. 
 
 
Thanks 
 
Steve 
 


